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The Bayshore Foundation Matching All Donations at 50% 

 

June 12, 2019 

 

Hospice Greater Saint John is pleased to announce that once again the Bayshore Foundation for 

Empowered Living is matching all donations to the Hospice Memorial Walk at 50% up to a 

maximum of $40,000.  This turns a donation of $1 will turn into $1.50. 

 

“Last year, another record-crowd of over 400 people families and supporters attended the 

Annual Hospice Memorial Walk and raised $100,000 for Bobby’s Hospice.  The Bayshore 

Foundation for Empowered Living donated another $40,000, bringing the grand total to 

$140,000.” said Tina Learmonth, NB Area Director, Bayshore Home Care Solutions.  

“Bayshore Home Care Solutions and the Bayshore Foundtion for Empowered Living are proud 

to be dedicated Hospice supporters..” 

 

“Sponsors are critical to our success and the care we provide at Bobby’s Hospice.  We are very 

grateful for all they do to support Bobby’s Hospice and particularly proud of our partnership 

with Bayshore Home Care Solutions for 15 years! ” says Sandy Maxwell, Chief Executive 

Officer.   
 
Now in its 15th year, the Hospice Memorial Walk, presented by Bayshore Home Care Solutions  

takes place on Saturday September 21st at Bobby’s Hospice at 385 Dufferin Row. The day starts 

at 10:30 am with music, coffee & donuts and fun for the kids, followed by a walk around the 

neighborhood, a barbecue and prizes for the top fundraisers.   

 

“This event is an opportunity to remember loved ones and support Bobby’s Hospice so we can 

be here to help others when they need it the most,” says Dr. Chris O’Brien, Medical Director. 

 

Bobby’s Hospice cares for over 200 people each year who need in-patient palliative care and 

grief support.  The NB Government provides an annual grant of $766,500 and Hospice must 

raise over $1M each year from the community to cover the additional costs of care.   
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